
    

2025-01-03 
  
  
 
CGI Constructors 
500-25 Watline Avenue 
Mississauga, Ontario L4Z 2Z1 
  
  

 Re:  RBC Great Northern Road 
   Project No. 8707 
           Publication of Certificate of Substantial Performance  

  
  
Dear Jason Kraft, 
  
We are pleased to submit herewith the Ontario Construction Act Form 9 dated January 3, 2025, 
acknowledging substantial performance was achieved on December 19, 2024, for the above noted 
project. Publishing this document in a construction newspaper in print or digital format is the sole 
responsibility of CGI Constructors. WZMH and the Owner, Jones Lang Lasalle require confirmation 
by the publishing entity, that the Form 9 has been published according to the Ontario Construction 
Act.  
  
Please contact the undersigned if you have any queries regarding the above.  
  
Yours truly,  
WZMH ARCHITECTS  
  
  

 
  
Mathieu Savage 
Contract Administrator   
  
CC: Lisa Doran, JLL 
 
 Attachments:  

1. Form 9 
2. 3-2-1 Calculation 

   



January 3, 2025


